
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/3/2017 8:54:34 AM
Subject: RE: LG Speaking Invite

Great, thank you!
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 7:54 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: LG Speaking Invite
 
​I've contact Carlton. That's a pharmacy day. I've asked for another opportunity.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 11:30 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: LG Speaking Invite 
 
Please advise.
Lily

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 11:16 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>; Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: LG Speaking Invite
Carlton Washington (Executive Director of the SC State Employees Association) called me at the tail end of 
last week and wanted to know if the LG would be available to be the keynote speaker at their retiree BBQ on 
Friday, October 27. The event will be at Saluda Shoals Park, and if possible, they would like for him to speak 
around 11:15a or 11:15a for about 20 minutes. Generally, they have about 150-200 people in attendance.
 
Carlton Washington
803-760-6704 (cell)
 
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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